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31 October 2022

Dear Renishaw Shareholder,

I’m pleased to say that WTL is now in recovery from the last two years. Bookings are being made once again and our 
figures are returning to some normality.

We are members of the Advantage Travel Partnership Consortia (providing us with better deals in the holiday market) and 
the Focus Travel Partnership Ltd which provides us with preferential corporate rates, allowing us to obtain negotiated prices 
with many airlines, hotels and car hire companies for our business travel clients.

As a Renishaw shareholder, you are entitled to a discount on your package holiday if you book with us. The discounts vary 
and depend on the price we obtain for your chosen holiday. We endeavour to either match or beat internet prices.

WTL holds an Air Travel Organiser’s Licence (ATOL). This allows us to put holidays together piece by piece using various 
airlines, hotels and ground arrangement companies. The ATOL protects our clients in the event any companies used for a 
holiday run into financial difficulty.

WTL strives to give a “complete” service to our clients at all times in a professional and courteous manner.

For holiday requirements, including any of the below, please contact us on 01453 525200 or email wtl@renishaw.com.

•	 Package holidays including sun, ski and city breaks
•	 Holiday charter flights and scheduled flights throughout the world
•	 Cruises
•	 Airport parking and lounges, hotels and insurance

For corporate travel requirements, including any of the below, please contact us on 01453 525210 or email 
wtl@renishaw.com.

•	 Worldwide competitive airfares
•	 Car hire and hotel bookings
•	 Airport parking and lounges
•	 Rail travel including Eurostar and foreign rail

•	 Complete visa and passport service
•	 Meetings and conferences
•	 Group bookings
•	 Car ferries and Eurotunnel

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or any of my colleagues. 

Yours sincerely,

Wendy Walker
Director
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